TNPR negotiates FY84 contract

The FY 1984 health propos-
al contract ns were
held on July 8 and, with a
few exceptions, agreement was
reached on the scope of work
and budget levels.

Kathy Kvasnikoff, English
Bay CHA, completed CHAP
Session | training at ANMC in
June. _

Elenore  McMullen, Port
“Graham CHA, testified at hear-
- ings held by. the Senate Select

Committee on Indian Affairs

in Anchorage on June 3.
Agnes Nichols also pprtici-

pated in the hearings as part of
the Alaska Native Health Board
panel. Agnes recently attended
an Ohoyo Leadership Confer.
ence for American Indian-Alas-
ka Native Women at the Uni-
versity of North Dakota.

Joe Frank has joined the
staff of the Health and Social
Services Department. He is an
Administrative Officer and is
involved with grants/contract

- management, and program de-

and monitoring. Joe
previously worked for Tanana
Chiets Conference and the

community of Holy Cross,
which is his home town,

The Camp Fire — Chugach
Council Summer Water Safety
and Recreation Program was
held in our villages. It was
funded through the EMS and
JOM programs.

Seward  received  federal
emergency food and shelter
monies from the United Way,
and- the funds are being dis-
tributed through the TNPR
field office. Karen Swartz,
CHR, is the Seward Field Of.

fice Director,



